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Information Letter no. 25-2014 
 
 

Dear Member Federations, 
 
again we have some good news for you to brighten your weekend: 
 
according an information from the FIE and on behalf of our treasurer, Nuala 
McGarrity, I can inform you that you will receive for the participation at the European 
Senior Championships in Strasbourg a financial support for travel and accommodation 
of your fencer of approximately 650 EUR in total. 
 
This amount will be transferred to your bank account right after the championships, 
providing you have participated. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all in Strasbourg. 
 
With best regards, 
 
Max Geuter 
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